
Drought on Hornby

You don’t have to be a member of New Horizons to enjoy a 
delicious meal and delightful conversation!

$10 for a soup, sandwich and dessert

Literary Lunch 
Thursday February 23rd at noon

Why is the drought sign not 
at level 0 (normal)?  
Haven’t we had lots of 
rain?
Darren Bond of Hornby 
Water Stewardship has 
the answers!


